People and events

Symposium highlights project’s successes  

Representatives from Angola, Namibia and South Africa met in Cape Town in May to learn about the wide range of projects that are being funded by the Benguela Current Large Marine Ecosystem (BCLME) Programme. 

The two-day Highlights Symposium turned the spotlight onto some of the key achievements of the five-year-long BCLME Programme which is halfway through the implementation phase.  
The Highlights Symposium formed an essential component of a mid-term review which was conducted by Dr David Vousden, a sustainable development and management advisor from the UK and Dr Magnus Ngoile, director general of the National Environment Management Council of Tanzania. 

The mid-term evaluation is expected to assess the progress that the BCLME Programme has made and provide recommendations to strengthen the programme in the future. 
Caption 1: Francisca Delgado, head of Angola’s marine research institute, Dr Hashali Hamakuaya, executive secretary of SEAFO and Angolan researcher, Filomena Vas Velho. 

Caption 2: Dr Monde Mayekiso presented the closing address at the symposium. He is pictured with Dr Larry Hutchings, specialist scientist at MCM. 

Caption 3: Dr Magnus Ngoile of Tanzania and Dr David Vousden of the UK are conducting a mid-term evaluation of the BCLME Programme on behalf of the Global Environment Facility (GEF).  
